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February 10, 2020 

Please be advised that during the regular meeting of Council on February 4, 2020 
the following motion was carried; 

RESOLUTION NO. 2020-058 

DATE:        February 4, 2020 

MOVED BY:  Councillor Prinzen 

SECONDED BY:  Councillor Bailey 

Council's support for Bill 156, Security from Trespass and Protecting Food 
Safety Act (enforcement for safety on family farms) 

WHEREAS the Township of Warwick, and many other municipalities have passed 
resolutions of support for Bill 156, Security from Trespass and Protecting Food 
Safety Act; 

AND WHEREAS agriculture is the second largest industry in Ontario, 
contributing$13.7 billion annually to Ontario’s GDP and is essential for putting food 
on the tables of millions of people here and around the world; 

AND WHEREAS in recent months there has been a steady increase in harassment 
of farmers and livestock transporters by activists opposed to animal agriculture and 
the consumption of animals; 

AND WHEREAS maintaining proper biosecurity is essential to ensure the health 
and well-being of the animals cared for on these agricultural operations; 

AND WHEREAS the recent attacks on farmers homes and businesses have 
resulted in no criminal charges laid, leaving farmers feeling unprotected by the 
Ontario legal system and afraid for the welfare of themselves, their families, their 
employees and the animals they care for; 
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NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED  

1. THAT the Council for the Corporation of The County of Prince Edward 
requests that Hon. Doug Downey work with MPP’s and agricultural 
leaders to find a way forward to ensure stronger enforcement of 
existing laws - or new legislation - to ensure the safety of Ontario’s 
farm families, employees and animals;  

2. AND THAT this resolution be circulated to Hon. Doug Downey, 
Attorney General of Ontario; Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario; Hon. 
Sylvia Jones, Solicitor General and Hon. Ernie Hardeman, Minister of 
Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs; AMO; and ROMA. 

 
 
_______________________
Mayor 
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February 10, 2020 

Please be advised that during the regular meeting of Council on February 4, 2020 
the following motion was carried; 

RESOLUTION NO. 2020-057 

DATE:        February 4, 2020 

MOVED BY:  Councillor Nieman 

SECONDED BY:  Councillor Margetson 

Council's support for lobbying the Federal Government to review the 
regulations related to consumer packaging on single-use wipes 

WHEREAS many municipalities in Ontario have endorsed a similar resolution urging 
the Federal Government to review the regulations related to consumer packaging on 
single-use wipes to remove the word flushable; 

AND WHEREAS single-use wipes are a $6-billion industry and growing, and are 
now being advertised as the clean alternative to toilet paper and are safe to flush;  

AND WHEREAS there is no one standard for what the word “flushable” means;  

AND WHEREAS single-use wipes may in fact not be safe to flush as they are 
buoyant; are not biodegradable; and, are unable to break down into small pieces 
quickly;  

AND WHEREAS single-use wipes may accumulate in the sewer system and 
eventually clog the sanitary sewer system costing municipalities hundreds of millions 
of dollars in additional repairs and maintenance costs each year to municipal sewer 
systems across the country;  

AND WHEREAS there is a lack of public awareness of the impact caused by non-
flushable wipes being flushed down toilets and consumer education and outreach 
could play a large part in reducing the impact; 
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THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED  

1. THAT the Corporation of the County of Prince Edward requests that 
the Federal Government to review regulations related to consumer 
packaging on single-use wipes to remove the word flushable;  

2. AND THAT this resolution be forwarded to the Right Honourable Prime 
Minister of Canada; the Honourable Premier of Ontario; the Minister of 
the Environment, Conservation and Parks; the Minister of Municipal 
Affairs and Housing; and the Association of Municipalities of Ontario. 

 
 
 
_______________________
Mayor 
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February 10, 2020 

Please be advised that during the regular meeting of the Committee of the Whole on 
January 9, 2020 the following motion was carried; 

RESOLUTION NO.  CW-013 -2020 

DATE:        January 9, 2020 

MOVED BY:  Councillor Roberts 

SECONDED BY:  Councillor St-Jean 

Council's support for Quinte Conservation Authority 

WHEREAS the Municipality of Prince Edward County is a member of the Quinte 
Conservation Authority (QCA) and is represented on their Board of Directors; and 

WHEREAS the QCA is a community-based environmental protection agency that 
serves 18 municipalities in the watersheds of the Moira, Napanee and Salmon 
Rivers and Prince Edward County with programs and services focused on a 
sustainable ecosystem where people and nature live in harmony, and  

WHEREAS the QCA provides the Municipality of Prince Edward County and its 
residents with valuable contributions to recreation, education, water quality, 
reduction of vegetation loss and soil erosion, preservation of species at risk, as well 
as protecting life and property through a variety of measures, and  

WHEREAS the QCA has a flood management program employing a watershed-
based approach that forecasts flooding, issues flood warnings, monitors stream flow, 
regulates development activities in flood-plains, educates the public about flooding 
and protects natural cover that helps reduce the impacts of flooding; and 

WHEREAS the Municipality of Prince Edward County has experienced disastrous 
and unprecedented flooding in both 2017 and 2019, with indications that these 
inundations may constitute the new normal; and  
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WHEREAS the Ontario provincial government has announced a 50% cut to their 
$7.4 million Natural Hazards Transfer Payment Grant (Section 39) to Ontario 
conservation authorities (including QCA) that includes flood and erosion control 
infrastructure, flood forecasting and warning, watershed planning projects and 
technical studies, etc., an impact that will be immediately and particularly felt in 
smaller and more rural areas such as the Municipality of Prince Edward County; 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED  

1. THAT the Municipality of Prince Edward County supports the 
continuation of the programs and services of the Quinte Conservation 
Authority; and  

2. THAT this resolution be forwarded to the Minister of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks, Premier Doug Ford, the Association of 
Municipalities of Ontario (AMO), Todd Smith MPP, the QCA and all 
Ontario municipalities. 

 
 
 
_______________________
Mayor 
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Meredith Ciuffetelli

From: Len or Judy Aarts [len.judy.aarts@hotmail.com]
Sent: February-12-20 10:36 AM
To: Meredith Ciuffetelli
Cc: Donna Cridland
Subject: Request to waive Fire Hall rental

 The Welland River Flood Plain Association  ( WRFPA)  would like to put in a request to council to waive the 
fire hall rental fee for our up coming  AGM meeting. The hall is booked for Tuesday, March 24th/20 from 5:00 
pm to 9:00 pm. 
We also would like to thank Wainfleet council and staff in supporting our association in the previous years.

Len Aarts     ( WRFPA )

Received February 12, 2020
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Hello Meredith Ciuffetelli,
 
   I was speaking with Amber and she asked me to forward this to your attention, I hope this meets with your approval. Thank you for the previous support for our Veterans also
for your time and consideration. Please find enclosed a copy of our Advertisement Letter and Rate Sheet for the Ontario Command Legion's  7th Annual Military Service
Recognition Book to honor and recognize our Veterans.
This unique remembrance publication includes past and present day Veterans biographies and photographs. With the help of our Veterans, their families and friends,
submissions are collected at local legion branches and our next edition is scheduled for release in October 2020, in advance of our Annual Remembrance Day Ceremonies.
It is available for all to see at local legion branches and online at the Ontario Command Legion’s website:  http://www.on.legion.ca/remembrance/military-service-recognition-
book.
 It helps us, and our younger generations, appreciate and never forget the Sacrifices made by our Veterans for the freedoms we enjoy today.   
 
We would sincerely appreciate your support and appreciation for our Veterans by purchasing an advertisement in our next edition, many of our supporters are thanking our
Veterans with a support message.  
If you require any additional information, please reply to this email or phone me at our toll free number below.
 
Thank you for your consideration and/or support.
 
Sincerely,

 Mary L. Wilson
Publication Office
The Royal Canadian Legion Ontario Command
Campaign Office
(1-855-241-6967)
+ oncl@fenety.com 

 

 

This e-mail and any attachment(s) is for authorized use by the intended recipient(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard
copy, copying, circulation or any other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail and
any attachment(s). Thank you.

Received February 12, 2020
C-057-2020

http://www.on.legion.ca/remembrance/military-service-recognition-book
mailto:oncl@fenety.com


Legion 
www.on.legion.ca 

 

The Royal Canadian Legion 

Ontario Command 
 

“Military Service Recognition Book” 
 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 
 

 

Thank you for your interest in The Royal Canadian Legion Ontario Command, representing Ontario’s 

Veterans.  Please accept this written request for your support, as per our recent telephone conversation. 

 

The Royal Canadian Legion Ontario Command is very proud to be printing over 10,000 copies of our 7th 

annual “Military Service Recognition Book”, scheduled for release by September 2020. This unique 

remembrance publication recognizes and honours our Province's Veterans and helps us fulfill the Legion's 

role as the "Keepers of Remembrance”.  Proceeds raised from this annual appeal are also used to support 

Veterans Transition Programs to help modern day Veterans that suffer from PTSD and other challenges.  

 

The Legion is recognized as one of Canada’s largest Veterans Support Organizations and we are an integral 

part of the communities we serve.  This project helps ensures the Legion’s continued success.   We would 

like to have your organization's support for this Remembrance project by sponsoring an advertisement space 

in our "Military Service Recognition Book."   

 

Please find enclosed a rate sheet for your review.  Whatever you are able to contribute to this worthwhile 

endeavor would be greatly appreciated.  For further information please contact Ontario Command 

Campaign Office toll free at 1-855-241-6967. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration and/or support. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Garry Pond 

President 
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Visa/Mastercard Accepted  adcopy can be emailed to:  oncl@fenety.com 
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The Royal Canadian Legion 

Ontario Command 
  

“Military Service Recognition Book” 
 

Advertising Prices 
 

Ad Size Cost  HST  Total 

Full Colour Outside Back Cover $2,132.74 + $277.26 = $2,410.00 

Inside Front/Back Cover (Full Colour) $1,853.98 + $241.02 = $2,095.00 

2 Page Spread (Full Colour) $2,964.60 + $385.40 = $3,350.00 

Full Page (Full Colour)     $1,482.30 + $192.70 = $1,675.00 

Full Page                                7” X 9.735” $1,110.62 + $144.38 = $1,255.00 

½ Page (Full Colour)   $831.86 + $108.14 = $940.00 

½ Page                                   7” X 4.735” $646.02 + $83.98 = $730.00 

¼ Page (Full Colour) $504.42 + $65.58 = $570.00 

¼ Page                            3.375” X 4.735” $415.93 + $54.07 = $470.00 

1/10 Page (Full Colour) $300.88 + $39.12 = $340.00 

1/10 Page (Business Card)   3.375” X 1.735” $256.64 + $33.36 = $290.00 
 

                                   H.S.T. Registration # 10686 2824 RT0001 

 
All typesetting and layout charges are included in the above prices. 

 

A complimentary copy of this year’s publication will be received by all advertisers 

purchasing space of 1/10 page and up, along with a Certificate of Appreciation from 

the Ontario Command. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE MAKE CHEQUE PAYABLE TO: 

The Royal Canadian Legion 

Ontario Command 

(RCL ON) 

(Campaign Office) 
P O Box 8055, Station T CSC 

Ottawa, ON  K1G 3H6 
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